Minister for Europe’s meeting with
Azerbaijani Ambassador, 15 August
2022: statement

The UK Minister for Europe, Graham Stuart met the Azerbaijani Ambassador,
Elin Suleymanov, to discuss a security incident at the Azerbaijani Embassy in
London.

Views being sought to tackle
inequality in medical devices

Call for evidence launched to discover if and how medical devices and
technologies may be exacerbating inequalities in healthcare.

First bivalent COVID-19 booster
vaccine approved by UK medicines
regulator

The adapted COVID-19 vaccine made by Moderna targets two different
coronavirus variants — the original virus from 2020 and the Omicron variant

Commission appoints interim manager to
The Potanin Foundation

The Charity Commission has appointed an interim manager to the Potanin
Foundation (1112813) to the exclusion of its trustees.
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students

A letter from Ofqual Chief Regulator Dr Jo Saxton and UCAS Chief Executive
Clare Marchant to students receiving their results on 18 August 2022.
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